
Congresswoman Virginia Foxx 
North Carolina’s Fifth Congressional District 

 
Is Proud To Host 

U.S. Service Academy Day on  
8 November 2014 
1100-1400 Hours 

 
Located at the 

Wilkes County Public Library 
215 Tenth Street 

North Wilkesboro, NC 28659 
(336) 838-2818 

 
The event will offer 5th District high school students the chance to learn about 
the opportunities for prospective nominees and eligibility requirements for the 

five United States Military Service Academies.  
 

Representatives from the U.S. Military Service Academies will be present to 
answer questions and distribute information.  High school students of all ages 

and parents are encouraged to attend. 
  

RSVP is requested to: 
Office of Congresswoman Virginia Foxx 
Mr. Richard Moxley, Constituent Liaison 

(336) 778-0211 or Richard.Moxley@mail.house.gov 

mailto:Richard.Moxley@mail.house.gov

